
Class 8th Students Field Visit to IVRI, Bareilly - 21/10/2024 

 

 

On October 21, 2024, students of Class 8 from Kendriya Vidyalaya, AFS Bareilly, embarked on an 

educational field visit to the Indian Veterinary Research Institute (IVRI) in Bareilly. The visit aimed to 

provide students with insights into the various aspects of veterinary science and research. 

 

During the visit, students were given a tour of the IVRI campus, where they observed the advanced 

facilities and ongoing research projects related to animal health, genetics, and biotechnology. They 

had the opportunity to interact with experts who explained the importance of veterinary research in 

improving animal welfare, food security, and public health. 

 

 

Such visits play a crucial role in complementing classroom learning by exposing students to practical 

applications of science, encouraging curiosity, and fostering a deeper understanding of 

interdisciplinary subjects. 


